
Money available from USFS for
local projects
The El Dorado County Resource Advisory Committee is accepting
proposals for projects that benefit National Forest lands in
El Dorado County. These projects will be funded under Title II
of the Secure Rural Schools and Community Self-Determination
Act.

The deadline is Jan. 22, 2016. Applications, instructions,
project evaluation considerations, and other information may
be found online.

El Dorado County is expected to have approximately $297,000
for  eligible  projects.  After  reviewing  the  proposals,  the
committee will recommend projects to the Eldorado National
Forest  and  the  Lake  Tahoe  Basin  Management  Unit  Forest
supervisors for implementation on their respective units.

Projects should have broad based support with objectives that
may  include,  but  are  not  limited  to:  road,  trail,  and
infrastructure maintenance or obliteration; soil productivity
improvement;  improvements  in  ecosystem  health;  watershed
restoration  and  maintenance;  restoration,  maintenance  and
improvement of wildlife and fish habitat; control of noxious
and exotic weeds; and reestablishment of native grasses.
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